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March 18, 2020

Aloha,

It is with our deepest regret that we must inform all of our registered participants that due to the
coronavirus outbreak, we must cancel the 2020 Honolulu Ekiden & Music that was scheduled to take
place May 17, 2020. Let’s do our part to slow the spread of the coronavirus which has been declared
a pandemic by the World Health Organization.

Therefore, based on the recommendations of public health officials at the local, state and federal
level, it would not be in the safe, best interests of our community, staff, and volunteers to go forward
with plans to hold our event this year. After much deliberation, our team has made the decision to
cancel the event.

Every registered participant who completed their payment process will receive a FULL REFUND.
Please do not contact us at this moment regarding your refund. Due to the amount of refunds to
process, it will take approximately 3 weeks to complete all refunds. The entry fee will be sent back as

a credit to your credit card from Finish Line Productions (flpregister).

If you haven’t received your refund by the end of April 2020, please contact us at the following email
address: info@flpregister.com

Do not hit "reply" to this email, or your refund will be delayed in processing. Please make sure to
include the EVENT NAME (Honolulu Ekiden & Music 2020) in your email so that the registration
company can find your account more quickly.

All other race-related questions should be addressed to: admin@hnlekiden.org

With hope and excitement, we turn to 2021 in anticipation of resuming our event and we do hope you
will make plans to join us in what will be a truly wonderful experience next year! Please stay safe and
let’s take care of each other.

Mahalo,

Tomohiro Murakami

Honolulu Ekiden Foundation



